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In early February, I received an email from Sharath inviting me to help provide new 
shoes for the orphanage children—something I’ve traditionally done when I visit in 
person. Although I was in the U.S. at the time, I was grateful for the opportunity to still 
take part. I sent $300, and Sharath was able to purchase shoes for all 50 children. It’s 
always a blessing to know their needs are being met.

Sharath also shared that the government has recently implemented a new require-
ment: boys and girls in orphanages must now be housed in separate facilities with a 
certain distance between them. In response to this, he has built a new facility specifi-
cally for the boys. We’re thankful for his faithfulness and quick action to continue pro-
viding a safe and compliant home for the children.


